

March 25, 2018

Mr. Chris Sneddon,
Deputy Director,
County of Santa Barbara Public Works-Transportation,
123 E. Anapamu St.
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: Letter to Proceed; CSA 41 Assessments

Dear Mr. Sneddon,

At the Annual meeting of CSA 41 property owners on August 25, 2015, owners voted 22-5 in favor of doubling our beneficial assessments. The Road Committee, an elected body which acts as liaison between the CSA 41 property owners and the County, was encouraging this increase to help with the gulf between 1986 assessments, and road maintenance price increases over the ensuing 30 years.

The Road Committee reported the vote to 4th District Supervisor Adam's office. Eventually, you and some of your staff met on-site with members of the Road Committee. Together, we worked on the development of a ten-year road improvement plan with associated assessment increases.

At the Annual Meeting held August 29, 2017, property owners voted 23-4 in favor of the adoption of the 10-year plan, and the assessments which were calculated to support the plan.

Please proceed with completion of the process to implement the voting on these assessment increases.

Thank you,

Brian Just, Chairman, CSA 41 Road Committee

Road Committee: Doug Boothe, 588-8536, Greg Campbell, 588-5266, Brian Just 737-1693, Derek McLeish (310) 251-3895, Mark Ries, 441-3729